
 

European Climate Pact 

Dear Students! 

 

Do you have ideas on how to tackle climate change and want to make your voice heard? The 

Climate Pact’s “Peer Parliaments” are your chance to have a say! 

Europe’s future climate policies will only succeed if we design them for people and with 

people. As part of the European Climate Pact, we 

are inviting you to hold your own “Peer 

Parliament” with a small circle of friends, 

family, neighbours or colleagues, and discuss 

key topics from the perspective of your 

everyday life. 

Climate change affects us all, yet we can do 

something about it in many areas of our lives: 

from the places we live to the vehicles we use 

and the food that we eat. Collectively, we can 

make a difference.  

With the European Green Deal, a roadmap to 

reducing greenhouse gas emissions by at least 

55% by 2030, the EU is well on track to 

becoming the first climate-neutral continent 

by 2050 – but we need you on board! Tell us 

your ideas, opinions and wishes on how to 

achieve climate neutrality in Europe. 

The Peer Parliaments will finish at the end of February 2022. During that time, each person 

can host up to three Peer Parliament debates on the topics of mobility, energy, and 

food/consumption. The final report will be drafted and published in Spring 2022. 

 

More information and registration: https://europa.eu/climate-pact/peer-parliaments_en 
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